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May 24, 2017 

 

Superintendent Martin W. Bates 

GRANITE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2500 South State Street 

Salt Lake City, Utah 84115 

 

SUBJECT: Cooperative Agreement with Utah Department of Transportation (UDOT)  

  and the Air Working Group for the Funding of eight (8) HVAC units 

   

Dear Dr. Bates, 

 

In 2015, the Granite School District Board of Education signed an agreement with the Mountain 

View Corridor Air Working Group in which funds were provided to the district to upgrade 

HVAC and filtration systems to improve air quality inside the school.  There was concern from 

the Air Working Group that increased levels of pollution from the Mountain View Corridor 

could adversely affect the students.  As a proactive measure, the district began work on the 

following five (5) schools pursuant to the agreement. 

 

 Hunter High School 

 Hunter Junior High School 

 Hillside Elementary School 

 West Valley Elementary School 

 Whittier Elementary School 

 

The original agreement did not contemplate improvements to relocatable classrooms at the above 

schools.  In addition, the original agreement neglected to include the expansion wing on the 

south side of Hillside Elementary School.  The attached agreements rectify those oversights and 

provide funds to the district to improve air quality in these facilities.  We respectfully request 

that the Board of Education approve the attached agreements. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
 

Donald Adams 

Assistant Superintendent, Support Services 

http://www.graniteschools.org/



